
ACT Eight Ball Association (ACTEBA) COVID-19 Safety Plan     14th July 2020 

 

As part of the plan for ACTEBA events to resume and to assist with a safe playing environment we encourage all 

members and spectators to follow the following recommendations: 

 

1. Abide by all venues Social Distancing policies, follow any directions provided by staff and respect the 

measures that the venues have put in place. 

2. Stay at home if you have any symptoms of COVID-19 or feel unwell. Further information can be found 

through the following link - https://www.covid19.act.gov.au/ 

Or stay at home if, 

A) Been in direct contact in previous 14 days with a known case of COVID-19 

B) Travelled overseas in previous 14 days 

C) Travelled to any know hotspot in Australia in previous 14 days  

D) If you have an underlying health consideration and are in the high-risk category 

3. Follow Social Distancing requirements as set out in following link - https://www.covid19.act.gov.au/ 

4. Do not shake Hands 

5. Do not High Five  

6. Do not have team huddles  

7. Do not share cues, chalk or cue cloths 

8. Only one person from each team enter results/scores on mobile device 

9. Consider other players, umpires and be aware of your surrounding to avoid unintentional contact while at 

the table. 

10. When retrieving white ball, do this yourself 

11. Rack balls yourself 

12. When collecting shared equipment e.g. rest, spider, triangle….. do this yourself (time out will be granted in 

this situation) 

13. If you become unwell during an event, leave immediately  

14. Allow staff to remove empty drinking glasses, plates and cutlery and avoid collecting others 

15. If available at venue, wipe down shared equipment as regularly as possible with bacterial wipes 

16. Use hand sanitiser after touching shared equipment or other shared facilities within venue 

17. Practice good personal Hygiene always 


